Headquarters, PO Box 3000
Johnstown Castle Estate

Mr John Dillon ‘ County Wexford, Ireland
Tobin Consulting Engineers Ceanncheathrg, Bosca Poist 3000
- Eastat Chaisledn Rhaile Sheain
Block 10-4 Contae Loch Garman, Eire
Blanchardstown Corporate Park T 4353 53 9160600
Dublin 15 F +353 53 9160699
£ info@epa.ie

W www,epa.ie
LoCall: 1890 33 55 99

23 September, 2015 w0278-01

re: Waste Licenice Applicition in respeet of ROz\‘cls'lOnel. Ltd, Mullaghcrone Quairy,

Platin'& Cruiserath, Dongre, Co. Meath;

Dear Mr Dillon,

In respect of your client’s application for a waste licence, reference number W0278-01,
I refer to the Agency's notice of 10/11/2014 which requested additional information in
respect of the waste licence application which was to be supplied by 22/12/2014. It 1s
noted that you have not responded to this notice issued in accordance with Article
14(2)(b)(ii) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations 2004.

It is noted that there is no planning permission in place for the proposed waste activity
the subject of your licence application. This is evident from the planning authority’s
submission to the Agency dated 19/9/2014. This being the case, and given that it is
necessary to carry out Environmental lmpact Assessment for the activity as part of the
licence application, thc Agency is unable at this time to consider your application
further.

You arc invited to address this deficiency in the facility’s planning permission and
revert to the Agency with a report on progress within 8 weeks of the date of this letter.
If the issue is not resolved satisfactorily or it it does not appear possible to resolve it
satisfactorily, the Agency will decide whether it can consider the licence application
and may by notice to you determine that it cannot. This will result in the rejection of
your licence application and/or its being regarded as having been withdrawn 1n
accordance with article 21 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations 2004. If
any action is initiated by the Agency under article 21, you will be so notified in
accordance with the requirements of article 21(2).

Yours sincerely,

Brian Meaney
Eavironmental Licensing Programme




